MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF ARAPAHOE-HOLBROOK PUBLIC SCHOOLS
PANDEMIC RESPONSE COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Board of Education of Arapahoe-Holbrook Public Schools Pandemic Response Committee was convened
on January 17, 2022, at 8:15 am in the Distance Learning Room, 610 Walnut Street, Arapahoe, Nebraska.

Board Member(s) Present: Lisa Anderson and Chad Carpenter.

Board Member(s) Absent: None.

Staff Present: Brian Gegg, Rudy Perez, Seneca Huxoll, Julie Stagemeyer, Dustin Kronhofman, and Cassie Hilker, Board
Secretary.

Staff Absent: None.

Community Member(s) Present: Kylea tenBensel and Cherl Mues (via phone).

Community Member(s) Absent: None.

The committee reviewed the recent CDC changes regarding COVID, specifically the change in days for the isolation period.
The committee discussed the following:

- Temperature Checks.

- Mandatory COVID testing, COVID testing in general.

- Mask Mandate.

The committee was in agreement with the document provided detailing when staff/students may return to work/school
following COVID exposure and/or testing positive for COVID and mask requirements.

Perez will discuss with staff the best way to communicate who (staff/students) should be wearing masks while at school so
everyone can help monitor mask wearing.

The meeting ended at approximately 8:45 am.
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